BPD Redistricting Plan -- Phase 2

In May, 2022, Mayor Brandon Scott and Commissioner Michael Harrison
announced their plan to bring the department into 21st century policing by
redrawing the geographic boundaries of its nine police districts. This will mark
the biggest change to district lines in more than 60 years.

The Redistricting Plan intends to keep neighborhoods together, manage the
crime more effectively in each geographic area, create better alignment for the
Crime Reduction Strategy, provide officer workload balance, and optimize
resource allocation for smarter policing.

Now that the lines have been redrawn, later this week the BPD will be opening
up a second public input process for community feedback on the proposed
geographic boundaries.

Learn More.
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